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  19 March 2015 

    
Dear Dr Hallam-Smith, 

            

 
THE REGIONAL GROWTH FUND 13/14 ANNUAL MONITORING REPORT 
 
It has come to my attention that an error was made in the Regional Growth Fund (RGF) 13/14 
Annual Monitoring Report which was placed in the House Library in July 2014. On page 7, the 
RGF 13/14 budget figure (£565 million) was used instead of the correct 13/14 payments figure 
(£551 million). This has been corrected and I would like to place a revised report in the House 
Library. A revised version has already been uploaded to the gov.uk website.   
 
I apologise this error was undetected at the time of publication. Members have been given the 
correct figure in other parliamentary contexts such as answers to parliamentary questions and 
the error is limited to the one instance on page 7 of this report.  
 
I am also writing to the House of Commons Librarian. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
VINCE CABLE  
Secretary of State for Business, Innovation and Skills 
 

 
 
  


